
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
Fall 2017 

NEWSLETTER 

2017 Rentals 
 
An all church retreat, an Elder’s retreat and a church 
picnic: these are the ways that the camp property 
helped in spiritual formation for the Allison, Charleroi 
and Connellsville congregations. How can your 
congregation be blessed with some time on the 
mountain?  
 
There are special rental rates for church rentals which 
allow access to the entire property. The rental policy 
and forms are available online at laurelview.org. Plan 
your time on the mountain now!  

 

2018 Retreat Schedule 
 

April 6-8 
Spring Retreat- Sr. High  

 
April 20-22 

Spring Retreat - Chi Rho  
 

2018 Camp Schedule 
 

June 17-23 
Conference 2 --*11th, 12th New Grads 

 
June 24-June 30 

Conference 1 -- *9th & 10th 
 

July 8-14 
Chi Rho – *7th & 8th  

 
July 15-21 

Junior --*4th – 6th 

 
July 22-24 

MiniCamp --*1st-3rd 
 

July 27-29 
Young Adult Retreat 

 
(*Entering) 

Please remember to register online: 
Laurelview.org 

 

Members of the First Christian Church of 

Connellsville enjoying time on the mountain. 



 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Available Online @ 
Laurelview.org 

 
Clearance Forms/Information 

Contact Information  
Donation Button 

Fundraiser Information  
Driving Directions                                       

Scholarship Policy/Application 
Volunteer Registration 

& great pictures and testimonials 
If you do not have internet access and need 

information, 
 call Lisa Buday at 724-938-1355 

STAY IN THE KNOW! 
 

The Laurelview Task Force: 
 

Lisa Buday, Chair 
taskforce@laurelview.org 

 
Property – John Owen, Chair 

j.h.owen@comcast.net 
724-600-5130 

 
Volunteer Coordinator 

Rich Graham 
rich@rich-graham.com 

 
Additional Members: 

Rob Browell, Jayme Graham,  
Michael Herron, Bill Lattour, Jeff McLafferty, 

Shawn Tunney 
 
 

Regional Youth Ministry Coordinator: 
Rachel Neil 

rachel@laurelview.org 
724-322-2427 

Thank you Donors!  
 

Laurelview continues to be blessed by many generous 
donors this year. This includes $30,000 for new windows 
and doors for the cabins and barn, a new 4 seat golf cart, 
donated machinery usage and numerous other gifts of 
cookies, gift cards, food, money, time and prayer. The 
support of camp is vital to its continued ministry. Donations 
can be made online at laurelview.org or mailed to 
“CCINPA-LAURELVIEW” PO Box 465, California, PA 
15419. Thank you all!   

RETREATS! 
Separate Chi Rho and Sr. High Retreats were 
held in the Spring and Fall of 2017 to 
accommodate the number of kids looking for 
some spiritual time on the mountain. 84 youth 
attended Spring Retreats while 60 attended in 
the Fall. Save the dates for Spring retreats!  

REGIONAL SCHOLARSHIP POLICY 
AND FUND INFORMATION 

 
9 campers were awarded scholarships totaling 
$900 in 2017. This is over and above the 
support provided by local churches. There is a 
scholarship policy and application online at 
laurelview.org. Applications are due May 31 for 
the 2018 season. The applications must be 
signed by the minister or board chair of the 
sponsoring church.   
 
Please consider helping by making a donation 
marked “scholarship” either by check or via the 
website with a credit card. Help a kid get to 
camp! Watch for scholarship fundraisers, too!  If 
you have questions, or would like to chair a 
fundraiser, please contact Lisa Buday at 724-
938-1355 or taskforce@laurelview.org. 

The buzz about camp:  
 
This camp is the best spiritual night camp that I 
have ever went to the day I got there I thought this 
would not be fun because you could not have your 
phone and I have been going since 1st grade and 
I am still going and I am going into 7th grade. 
Noah Raymond, Central Christian Church – 
Uniontown  
 

 


